
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  
Welcome to Vernon Hills Park District’s Extended Camp at CPN!  
Join us enjoy a summer full of excitement!  

 
Camp Lead: Ms Leena, 
Camp Counselors: Ms. Kayla,  
 
Location, Pick Up 
Pick up for Extended Care Camp will be at the Century Park Pavilion.  
EXCEPTION FOR PICK-UP: 

On pool days, pick up of Extended Care CPN will be at the Sullivan Community Center.  

 

Extended Care Camp Days:  
Extended Care Camp runs from 3:00 pm – 6:00 pm, Monday through Friday.   
There will be no camp on Thursday, 7/4 and Friday, 7/5 
 

Please note! 
Our camp staff must have a note from the camper’s parent/guardian in order to allow them to get a ride home with a 
person not listed on the emergency/transportation pick up information  

 
Snack Time 
Please pack several snacks for your child every day. We do not provide snack at Extended Care Camp. 
 
Water bottles: 
Please provide your camper with a water bottle to use every day.  
 

Personal Items 
We urge that campers DO NOT bring possessions of any type of value to camp. When items are lost or broken, it makes 
the experience upsetting to the camper rather than fun. It is a situation we hope to completely avoid.  
We ask that all personal items including cell phones NOT be brought to camp.  
In addition, electronics and cell phones are not allowed to be used at camp at all! Should you need to get a hold of 
your camper and/or should your camper need to get a hold of you, please contact the Camp Leader.  
 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
We are looking forward to a great summer! 
 
Kindly, 
Anna Swain 
 


